
2nd Grade Mystery Reader 
 
To make reading fun in our classroom, we will have what we call, 
“Mystery Reader” come read to our class a couple times a month!  
Students will not know who the reader is until they arrive. 
 
What is a Mystery Reader?  
Mystery Readers are special guests who come to our classroom to 
read a story to students.  
 
Who are Mystery Readers?  
Mystery Readers can be parents, grandparents, older siblings, or 
other relatives. Occasionally mystery readers may be staff members 
from Greenwood! 
 
When do Mystery Readers come?  
Mystery Readers come to our classroom on Fridays at 12:00. 
However, if a Mystery Reader needs a different time to suit their 
schedule, we'll be glad to accommodate!  
 
Why use the Mystery Reader program?  
Students love to see their parents, grandparents, and special friends 
get involved in our classroom. The Mystery Reader program allows 
anyone who wants to become involved because it requires little 
time, but the memories will last forever for the surprised students!  
 
Where do I go to sign up to be a Mystery Reader?  
The Mystery Reader program will not begin until September. Mrs. 
Flanders will have a Mystery Reader sign-up sheet in the room at 
Open House. You can let her know through email that you would like 
to be involved in this program. Your child will be SO excited that you 
participated but remember to keep it "top secret" until your big day 
arrives!  


